
Hello... we’re glad you’ve decided to visit our reports page. 


For the month of December 2019, Shop For Rescues had a total of 
$810.46 in sales and has mailed out donations as directed by our 
customers. 

This month our donations went to:


ARC Angels 4 Animals

A special Pro Bowl Protest 


Although we didn’t make the kind of sales numbers we’d hope to see we 
are seeing a change in the behavior of our customers and their willingness 
to identify others on the site in the not for profit sector doing good work 
and in need of support. 


All of our customers who have requested notification by email that 20% of 
the gross of their purchases has been accounted for and donated have 
been notified. 


We hope that we will be able to donate more money to more 501(c) (3)’s 
next month. 

Regards,
Eric aka Stella and Gracie’s Go-To... 


